Robert Miller

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Antwione T Smith <atsmith4@eiu.edu>
Tuesday, March 25, 2014 4:46 PM
ethicsofficer@eiu.edu

Freedom of information Act

This email is in regards to Rob Miller. My name is Antwione Smith contacting you in regards of the Freedom of
information Act by asking for permission of obtaining a copy of the Pepsi vendor contract.

Thank you for your time, and have a blessed day!
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